
07/01/2020 

MS christine carter 
- 1494 Oxford Falls Road ST 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
blondiechi11c@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I am opposed to any expansion of this development. It is entirely out of character for the area. 
Oxford Falls Road is already stretched to capacity with traffic, it is not a road suitable NOR safe 
for trucks. The industrial area is within a strong fire zone and only has the one road out. The 
increased traffic from added units will jeopardise the safety of pedestrians, horse riders and 
cyclists. The road is already dangerous with speeding drivers. 
There is not the surrounding infrastructure to support such a development. 
The wildlife and flora are endangered. Oxford Falls needs protection not development. 
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